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Super Karatedo World Grand Prix 

 
2016/08/15 

Dear Shihans / Senseis,  
 
It is with great pleasure that the organizing committee of Super Karate-do World Grand Prix, 
WKKF Seminar extend to you our Official Invitation to these prestigious events. These 
events will be held on 14th-15thth of October, 2016 at the Tauron Arena Karakow, Poland.  
 
Philosophy of the Event 
(1) To make Super Karate-do (Koshiki Contact Karate-do) part of the UNESCO Education 

Program for training the world’s youth. 
(2) Aiming to join “Sports Accord” with recognition of Super Karate-do as a safe and 

clearly judged modern sport. 
(3) To contribute Super Karate-do as a BUDO working towards world peace and 

friendship.  
(4) Through Super Karate-do(Koshiki Contact Karate-do) training and tournaments, we 

aim to develop and sustain people who work together for the benefit of their 
community, their nation, and the world. To this end, Karate Kids from over 15 
countries across all five continents will gather in Poland for a friendship tournament 
including an international championship. We hope for your kind understanding and 
support. 

 
These events consist of not only a regular Championship in Individual Kumite SHIAI 
(competition) and Kata Contest, but also a Seminar in advance. 
 
All competitors must participate in both KATA and KUMITE. 
Super Karatedo Grand Prix introduces KATA contest which are judged by Video submission 
for competition. All Original OKINAWAN KATAs will be accepted as submissions for this 
event.  
All KATA entries must be uploaded by the end of September 30th 2016. This will allow the 
Judging panel to score and inform athletes and coaches of top 3 finalists in advance time. 
This still allows competitors to finalize their preparations for the World Grand Prix.  

mailto:wkkf@koshiki.org


 
        WORLD KOSHIKI KARATEDO FEDERATION 

 

              20 KIKUI-CHO, SHINJUKU-KU, TOKYO 162-0044 JAPAN 

              TEL /FAX: +81-3-3203-5765    E-MAIL wkkf@koshiki.org 

SAFETY  CONTACT  KARATE 
www.koshiki.org 

 
 
 
KUMITE (Koshiki Contact) events will run as normal and all competitors will be eligible to 
participate.  
 
All in attendance are able to exchange practice and training together in order to gain 
knowledge as well as greater understanding of their respective art, style and others on an 
International level.  
 
The potential of these events to contribute to specially young generation is tremendous. 
Through such a great opportunity to meet, compete with and exchange friendship 
internationally, we believe they broaden their international range of vision as well as elevate 
the level of ability to see, think and act.  
 
These events are supported by many Karate-do Federations, Associations, Governing 
bodies, Education departments, Sports Associations and Sports experts throughout the 
World.  
 
We strongly urge you and your students to attend and ask for your support and goodwill in 
this venture.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Masayuki Kukan HISATAKA, KENSEI 10th Dan 
Founder, World Koshiki Karate-do Federation    
 
 
 
 
 

Masamitsu KUDAKA, HANSHI 8th Dan 
Deviser, World Super Karate-do Union   
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